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WhǕia te mǕtauranga hei oranga mǾ koutou 
Learning for Life and Making it Count 

Term 3 highlights 

Kia ora e te whǕnau!  
 
This term has been a bumpy road with COVID restrictions and cancelled events, but itôs 
finished on a sunny note with a positive outlook for the rest of the year. 
 
The term started with parent-teacher-learner conferences...thank you for your 
participation in this important process. Through it we reflect on learning, progress, needs 
and priorities, and ways that we can work together with the home to help our children get 
the best from their school experience.  
 
We have tweaked and re-jigged our report forms over the years trying to make them easier 
to understand and ensuring they give parents the information they are looking for. To see if 
we are hitting the mark, please complete the reports survey we will be sending to all 
families shortly.  
 
2022 classes: We are already fielding inquiries about enrolments for next year (in-zone, 
and out-of-zone at different levels). As we are starting to look at staffing and room 
allocations for next year we would like to know of any likely changes as soon as possible. If 
you are moving, or know of anyone nearby who is wanting to come to Ouruhia, please let us 
know as soon as possible (email principal@ouruhia.school.nz ) 
 
Here are some of our highlights from Term 3 and some of our plans for Term 4... 
 

Loving the Arts é 
 
In Week 2 Perform Education put on their ñBig Dreamsò production at Ouruhia School, 
which tied in with a NZ book theme as well as personal focuses on goals and confidence. 
Our children love these live theatre performances...thank you parents for supporting these 
visits. 
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Loving being active  outdoors é 
 
After winter, we are starting to play basketball and padder tennis, as well as getting ready 
for the Athletics season.  
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Year 6 -8 camp at Wainui  Term 3 Week 9 
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Car ing  for the environment  
 
Room 5 have been planting and caring for areas beside our river, the PȊharakekenui. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Curriculum development  

We are pleased with the thinking and growing confidence of 
our children in Maths this year as we continue to trial ñMaths 
No Problemò. We will be continuing to work with this 
programme next year. 
 
Congratulations to our Year 6 North Cantamaths team.  
They finished 4th = out of 24 schools 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up in Term 4... 


